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Ms. Beth Salak, Director 
Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
Florida Pubhc Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870 

RE: 	 T-Netix, Inc., Docket 930414-TC 
Cancellation of Certificate 

Dear Ms . Salak: 
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The original and three (3) copies of this letter is submitted on behalfofT-NETlX, Inc. ("the 
Company") to advise the Commission that the Company is hereby requesting the immediate 
cancellation of its Certificate to operate as a pay telephone service provider within the State of 
Florida. 

T-NETIX, Inc. received its Certificate to operate as a pay telephone provider in Docket No. 
930414-TC, Order No. PSC-93-0765-FOF-TC, Certificate Number 3335, effective June 11, 
1993. 

The Company has never operated in Florida and therefore there will be no customer impact 
associated with approval of this filing. In support of this request, the Company states the 
following: 

1. There are no Customers to notify regarding dIscontinuance of service. 
2. The Company did not collect deposits fron: its Customers. 
3. When the Order approving cancellation of the Certificate is issued, the Company will pay its 

2004 Regulatory Assessment Fee. 

Please note that the affiliated companyT-NETIX Telecommunications Services, Inc., is a/so 
certified in Florida. No change in the regulatory status oOhis company is requested with this 
iJlJflg. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by returning, file-stamped, the extra copy ofthis cover 
letter in the self-addressed, stamped envelope enclosed for that purpose. Any questions regarding 
this filing maybe directed to my attention at (407) 740-3004 or via email atmorton@troinc.com. 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Robin Norton, Consultant to 
T-NETIX, Inc. 
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cc: 	 Kendall Hollon, T-NETIX, kc. 
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